                                                                                  Langley Marish
Old Lodge Lane
Kenley
Surrey
CR8 5EU
0208 668 8922

26 January 2017
Planning - Development Control 
Camden Council 
Camden Town Hall 
London 
WC1H 8ND

Dear sir or madam

Re: Flat A, 215 Camden Road, NW1 9AA planning application (PP-05783966)

Please find attached a planning application for the above. The proposals are for a new rear conservatory and a new front porch to the lower ground floor flat. Notice has been served on all freeholders to the property as required. But for the flat being a leasehold property, the proposals would all fall within permitted development. Please contact me if you require any further information.

The applicant will submit the planning fee by cheque under separate cover.
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Yours faithfully,





Neil Hibberd

For and on behalf of Mr J Purcell







